
From: Stephan Morse [stephan@sover.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 10:45 AM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: RE: Check In 

 

 

James: Morning.... It has been awhile so I thought I would check in with you on the State Ed Board proposed rules. 

 

As you probably know, we are scheduled to appear before the ICAR Board next Monday.i am curious if the 

administration has changed it's thinking at all and if the administration will appear before ICAR ? 

 

Also as you probably know, the board has hired independent counsel to represent us. I will be at the hearing as well 

(maybe we finally get to meet in person). 

 

The rules appear to be controversial , but there is a lot of misinformation being circulated. 

 

Just thought I would check in with you.    Stephan 

 

Sent from my iPad  


